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We had a fascinating time using a 

range of film clips to inspire our 

Maths. Reception watched a bit of 

Ratatouille and then used a range 

of skills to help them do some 

cooking. Year 1 watched The Lion 

King and Cars to inspire counting 

and investigating sizes. Year 2 also 

watched Ratatouille which 

engendered a lesson all about 

halving numbers. 

Year 3 watched The Bee Movie 

spotting and naming all different 

kinds of shapes. In Year 4 they 

watched Sing and then used this to 

help them write and answer their 

own word problems. Year 5 used 

Back to the Future and written 

methods to find out about the years 

Marty McFly travelled to and                                     

what he might have seen there.      

Year 6 created their own Jurassic 

Parks, with minimal bloodshed or 

loss of life! 

A very successful week all round! 

 


